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In addition to the useful resources on a variety of matters concerning 

your childs well-being, this edition focuses on social media and mental 

health provides resources you may find helpful to support you and 

your child.  

The Safeguarding Team have made two displays located in the Reception area of 

Bilton School.

One display offers advice and support relating to online safety, covering social 

media and gaming. The information is predominantly for parents to offer specific 

support in keeping your children safe online. There are leaflets available for you 

to take away, so please help yourself if you are visiting.

The second board is for Hats on For Mental Health 2023. Teachers and students 

were encouraged to wear hats on 10th October to raise money for Coventry & 

Warwickshire Mind. The board covers useful information on support services and 

advice lines so please have a read. 1 in 4 of us will experience a mental health 

issue of some kind each year and no one should face a mental health issue alone.
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